
TIME TO ORDER MCH PACKS for 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been fighting the bark beetle problems at Arrowhead for a long time.  Although we have been 
extremely successful at Arrowhead, unfortunately the problem continues to get worse every year all 
around Arrowhead.  If you have Douglas fir or spruce trees on your property or the surrounding 
common land you need to order MCH packs.  The locations where problems continue to occur within 
Arrowhead are where owners do not put up the MCH packs. 
 
The price is the same as last year at $1.21 each.  Please make checks out to:  Arrowhead Improvements 
Association (AIA) and send to Bill Conway, 1734 SE 52nd Ave, Portland, OR 97215.  Please have your 
checks to Bill by January 31, 2019. 
 
For information on how many MCH packs to order, visit the Forest Management page of the AIA website 
or click here review the article “How Many MCH Packs Should I Order”.  If you have additional 
questions or want to know how many you ordered last year please contact Bill at 
arrowheadforestmanager@gmail.com  or 541-729-6259. 
 
MCH packs will be available for pickup at Arrowhead about May 15, 2019 and should be put up in early 
June.  If those times don’t fit your plans, contact Bill and he can arrange to have the MCH packs put up 
for you with a donation of your choice to the Arrowhead Volunteer Fire Department. 
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